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June 1, 2011
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re: American Indian Studies Minor
Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee met on April 27, 2011, and reviewed the semester conversion plans for the minor in American Indian Studies, an interdisciplinary program that now resides in the Diversity and Identity Studies Collective at OSU (DISCO).  The conversion follows the current minor closely with no substantive change.  Our committee reviewed this program at our meeting on May 18 and voted unanimously to approve it, but to ask for a few revisions before sending it on to the full CCI.  I have looked over the revised submission and noted the following minor problems that can be addressed if the program is sent back for revision:
· The semester advising sheet refers to the GEC rather than GE and to 100-level rather than 1000-level courses.

· The asterisk on the note at the bottom of the left column of the advising sheet should be removed, because it makes the note appear to be a footnote, which it is not. 
· The subcommittee recommended that a statement be included on the semester advising sheet explaining that elective in Global Indigenous and Comparative Ethnic Studies are not listed and must be chosen in consultation with the coordinating advisor.  (A statement like this appears in the body of the proposal, but not on the advising sheet.)
Sincerely,
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Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
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